From: Kate Henry

Sent: 06 July 2021 09:16
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: 2021/2446/P. Re: Basement Floor, 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley

Road, London, NW3 7AJ

Please log as an objection to 2021/2446/P

Thank you

Kate Henry
Principal Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

LHES

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our
systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: Nicoleta Skylla

Sent: 05 July 2021 11:45

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Gio Spinella <Gio.Spinella@camden.gov.uk>; Henry Newman <Henry.Newman@camden.gov.uk>; Andrew
Parkinson <Andrew.Parkinson@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 2021/2446/P. Re: Basement Floor, 368-370 Cascades Apartments, Finchley Road, London, NW3 7AJ

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]| Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Madame,

I am writing to you to put forward my objection to the granting of planning permission for the Jiffy
Grocery warehouse/delivery hub.

I grew up in Hampstead with my family still living in the same flat further down the Finchley Road.

My husband and I moved to Moreland Court 2 years ago and as young professionals preferred to stay
within the same area, as it provided a good balance of safety, calm, and closeness to our jobs, which
would allow us to bring up our growing family.

Allowing this warehouse/delivery hub to open would disrupt all of that not only for us but for the
majority of people that choose to live in this area. Surely there are many industrial sites within London
were such a warehouse could be housed appropriately and not within a residential area.



This part of the Finchley Road already gets bottlenecked with existing traffic at peak times, I wouldn't
dare to think what the traffic, noise and air pollution levels will be if this planning application were to
be granted.

In an ever increasing time of internet sales, we still hold strong to the community feel that this area
provides, so please help us to maintain it.

I would be very appreciative if you could consider the above and remain hopeful that you will do your
upmost to retain the strong sense of community, the residential feel and the quality of life that the
borough of Camden provides.

Many thanks in advance.

Kind regards

Nicoleta Skyllas



